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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and Ochoco National Forest,

 

I support the full 52-mile mountain bike trail project at Lemon Gulch.  This will allow riders to spread out and not

be clustered together.  Federal land should be available to everyone:  local or visitor, rancher or biker, hiker or

dog walker, white, brown, black, or green.

 

I have recreated in this area in all seasons for many years.  On a recent camping trip, I was appalled at the

amount of garbage and erosion caused by ATVs/4x4s.  In my experience, service groups - like COTA - also

collect garbage and mitigate damage, leaving the forest better than they found it.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


